
CITY OF NEW CASTLE PARK BOARD MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 21, 2022- SPECIAL MEETING** 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:   Patty Broyles, Sandy Scott, and John Henderson   

OTHERS PRESENT:       Mayor York, Park Superintendent Mike Bergum, Mayor’s Assistant Kendra 

Kennedy, and Attorney Joel Harvey. 

 

Mayor York opened this meeting at 10:30am 

 

Mayor York turned the meeting over to Park Board President, Patty Broyles to read the Skate 

Park Bid that was opened during the Board of Works meeting previously. The board received 

one bid for the project. It was from Hunger out of Bloomington, Indiana. Their bid was in the 

amount of $375,000.00. Sandy made a motion to accept the bid with John seconding. Motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

Attorney Harvey stated he will finalize the contract for all members to sign off on. He approved 

of the bids specs as presented. 

 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:35 AM, NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 5, 2022. 


